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The Chamber of Commerce for Greater Moncton 

has been reaccredited by national accreditation council 

 
The Chamber of Commerce for Greater Moncton has passed the reaccreditation process from the 

Chamber Accreditation Council of Canada (CACC). The CCGM has been accredited for a period of 

three years from 2019 to 2021. 

 

The accreditation from CACC is a formal acknowledgement that member chambers of commerce, 

or boards of trade, have been successfully evaluated against rigorous national standards of policy, 

service, and performance. 

 

Chamber CEO John Wishart said the accreditation shows the organization is operating at a 

superior level in both governance and operational aspects. 

 

“Our organization is part of a group of elite chambers of commerce in Canada”, Wishart said. 
“This seal of excellence testifies that the Chamber is run in a strategic and professional way and 

has reached the standard in Chamber excellence.” 

 

Chambers that received the accreditation must actively engaged in three core activities: policy 

and advocacy, membership programs and services, and organization/governance. They also need 

to have business processes and practices in place that have met with national accreditation. 
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For More Information: 

Sylvain Montreuil 

Director of communications and policy 

Chamber of Commerce for Greater Moncton 

(506) 856-4004 

smontreuil@gmcc.nb.ca 
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